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Docket Nos. 50-272
56-311

Public Service Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard A. Uderitz
Yice President - Nuclear
P.0. Box 236
Hancock's Bridge, New Jersey 08038

Gentlenen:
Subject: Combined Inspection 50-272/83-13 and 50-311/23-19

This refers to your letter dated September 22, 198:, supplementing your
August 29, 1983 response to our letter dated July &%, 1983,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive zctions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Original Signed 3y3

Richard W. Starestecki, Director
Division of Praj«ct and Resident

Programs
cc:

R. L. Mitt], General Manager, Nuclear Assurance and Regulation
J. M, Zupko. Jr., General Manager - Salem Operations

E. A. Liden, Janager - Nuclear Licensing and Regulation

C. P. Johnson, Assistant to Vice President - Nuclear

Armand Nassman, Manager, Quality Assurunce - Nuclear Operations
R. Fryling, Jr., Esquire

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DPRP Section Chief
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